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$ UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY

DOCKET N05. 50-254 AND 50-265

QUAD CITIES NUCLEAR POWER STATI0h, UNITS 1 AND 2

NOTICE OF PARTIAL WITHDRAWAL GF APPLICATICH FOR AMENDMFNTS TO

FACILITY OPERATING LICENSES

The United States Nuclear Regulatory Comission (the Comission) has

granted a request from Commonwealth Edison Company (CECO, the licensee) to

partially withdraw CECO's application for proposed amendments to facility

Operating License Nos. DPR-29 and DPR-30, issued to the licensee for operation

of Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2, located in Rock Island

County, Illinois. Notice of Consideration of Issuance of Amendments to

Facility Operating Licenses, Proposed No Significant Hazards Consideration

Determinaticn, and Opportunity for a Hearing vis published in the FEDERAL

REGISTER on November 13, 1991 (56 FR 57693).

The proposed amendments would change the Technical Specifications to

revise a position title, revise approvhl authority and add the Radiation

Protection Program and iequirer.ents of a High Radiation Area.

By letter dated December 13, 1991, the licensee partially withdrew the

application for the proposed amenCments.- The Comission has considered the

licensee's request and has determined that permission to partially withdraw

the October 11, 1991, application for amendmer ts should be granted.

For further details with respect to this action, see (1) the application

for amendments dated October 11, 1991, (2) partial withdrawal request dated

December 13,1991, and (3) the staff's letter dated January 14, 1992.
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These documents are available for public inspection at the

Commission's Public Document Room, the Gelman Building, 2120 L Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. and at the local public document room located at the

Dixon Public Library, 221 Hennepin Avenue, Dixon, Illinois 61021.

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, this 14th day of January 1992.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY C0KilSSION

f Oaf d [c.
Leonard N. 015han, Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-2
Division of Reactor Projects - 111/IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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